
 

 

 

Dr. Anusha Natarajan, Assistant Professor, Department of Pharmacology, JIPMER, was awarded with 

the "Early Career Award" under ACCRI for her research contributions at the 18th Annual Conference 

of the Indian Society for Clinical Research (ISCR) 2025, held in Navi Mumbai from January 31 – 

February 1, 2025. 

She was also invited as a speaker, where she presented her research paper titled "Subclinical 

Hypothyroidism and Plasma Levels of Commonly Prescribed Anti-Epileptic Drugs – A Cross-Sectional 

Study." Her study explored the association between subclinical hypothyroidism and altered plasma 

levels of antiepileptic drugs, highlighting the importance of monitoring thyroid function in patients 

undergoing long-term antiepileptic therapy. 

         

                

 

 

 


